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March 24, 2023 

 

Dear Costco Member, 

Costco records indicate you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased Item #1060699 Volupta 

Organic Chia Seeds between March 16, 2023 and March 23, 2023. 

NSI Group, LLC along with the Food and Drug Administration have issued a voluntary Class I Recall for a 

single lot code of this item in an abundance of caution for consumer’s safety, due to possible salmonella 

exposure. 

Only bags with the julian code 23068 (found on the back of the package) are included in this recall. 

 

If you have any product with julian code 23068 remaining, do not consume the product. Please return it to 

your local Costco for a full refund. 

No other julian codes are affected by this recall. 

If you have any issues or concerns, please contact Volupta by emailing your name, phone number and 

question to info@volupta.com or by calling (818) 405 - 9705 Monday - Friday 8am – 6pm Pacific. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this voluntary recall may cause.  

Sincerely, 

Vincent Grignon, CEO 

NSI Group, LLC 


